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Thank you for silencing your 
cell phone during the Service.  

Prayers and Blessings:  
Please note any Blessings for which you 
wish to thank God and concerns for 
whom you would like prayers in the 
book on the table at the right entrance 
to the Sanctuary. If you are unable to 
use that door, an usher can bring the 
book to you. All items noted  in the 
book will be included in the weekly  
Pastoral Prayer. There is a fresh page 
each week.  

Sunday Jan. 20 9:00 am Choir Rehearsal 

Sunday  Jan. 20 10:00 am Worship Service 

Sunday Jan. 20 6:30 pm NA Open Meeting 

Monday Jan. 21 7:00 pm Boy Scout Meeting 

Tuesday Jan. 22 10:00 am Biddeford Adult Ed 

Tuesday Jan. 22 3:45 pm Bon Appétit  

Wednesday Jan. 23 10:00 am Biddeford Adult Ed 

Thursday Jan. 24 10:00 am Biddeford Adult Ed 

Thursday Jan. 24 6:30 pm No Strings Attached Rehearsal 

Friday Jan. 25 10:00 am Banner Team Meeting 

Friday Jan. 25 12:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 

Saturday Jan. 26 9:00 am Fabric-Yarn-Book Sale 

 

 

Saturday, 1/26/19, 9:00 a.m. 

Fabric, Yarn & Book Sale 
 

Sunday, 1/27/19, 12:30 a.m. 

Luncheon with Pastor Sue at Bull & Claw 

Restaurant in Wells 

Sisters and Brothers, 

 

As you know, next Sunday will be my last Sunday in 

the pulpit.  Iôve been thinking about what I most 

wanted you to get out of my ministry here at Christ Church.  I picked 

up my book, ñThe Body Broken - Answering Godôs Call to Love One 

Another,ò by Robert Benson.  I opened up to the page I had last 

readé and there it was.  Mr. Benson wrote: 
 

 ñMy friend Reuben once said, ñSure, people need Jesus, but 

most of the time, what they really need is for someone to be Jesus to 

them.ò 
 

 ñWe who call ourselves by the name Christian are to be the 

Body of Christ in this world.  We are to be Jesus.ò 
 

 This is exactly the message I wanted to share with you.  We 

have much to do, much love to share with one another and with    

others. I have no doubt that this Body of Christ can be just thaté  

Jesus to those you have not yet met and to those you have known 

for a long time. 
 

     Continued Blessings, 

     Pastor Sue 

The church office will 

be closed Mon., January 

21, 2019, in observance 

of Martin Luther King, 

Jr. day.  Staff will return 

Tues., January 22, 2019. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for a luncheon at the 

Bull & Claw in Wells on Sunday, 

1/27/19 at 12:30 p.m.   
 

This will be a social time with 

Pastor Sue on her last Sunday. 
 

Please RSVP to the church  

office at 985-4494. 

mailto:christchurchkbk@gmail.com
http://www.Facebook.com/Christ.Church.7543


Church Office Hours: 
 Mon Jan. 21 OFFICE CLOSED 

Tues Jan. 22 9:00 amð2:30 pm 

Wed. Jan. 23 9:00 amð2:30 pm 

Thurs. Jan. 24 9:00 amð2:30 pm 

Fri. Jan. 25 9:00 amð2:00 pm 

Schedule for Greeters: 

Jan. 20 Jessie Olin 

Jan. 27 Vonnie Welch 

Acolyte Schedule: 

Jan. 20 Trinity Noble-Polchies 

Jan. 27 Acadia Dugas 

Church Community  

  Outreach Services 

     Produce Pantry 

The CCOS Produce 

Pantry distributes food 

Fridays from 9:00 am to 

about 9:30 am at St Marthaôs Church on 

Portland Rd, Kennebunk.  

Especially Needed: Canned Hams, Beef 

Stew, Tuna fish, Dry Milk, Canned 

Vegetables (corn, green beans, and peas), 

Spaghetti Sauce, Mayonnaise, Pancake 

Mix and Syrup. 

Liturgist Schedule: 

Jan. 20 Don Small 

Jan. 27 Jane King 

Usher Schedule: 

Jan. 20  

Jan. 27  

 

Beverly Healdð3 Sally Valdattað6 

Ann Millerð4 Elizabeth Bostonð8 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Fabric-Yarn-Book Sale is upon us.  Thank you to all who have     

offered to assist with this exciting adventure.  Special gratitude is        

expressed to Rev. Dick Thompson for MAKING IT HAPPEN with his 

donations of Judyôs beautiful fabrics and his book collection.   

 

Please sign up on the worksheet on the bulletin board in the dining room.   

 

You will not want to miss being a part of the excitement  

Saturday, January 26th between 9 and 1 pm. 

 

 

Due to helping quite a few people 

in need these past few months, the 

Pastorôs Contingency Fund is    

critically low.  Any donations to the 

fund would be greatly appreciated! 

 

 

 

 

 

A Stewardship Note from the finance Committee: 

 

 This year Christ Church will conduct our annul Pledge Drive    

between Epiphany and Lent.  During the rest of January we will hear   

special speakers during worship.  They will share stories of the            

development of their faith and what Christ Church means to them.  Our 

Pledge Drive will begin on Stewardship Sunday, February 3rd, and end 

on Pledge Sunday, March 3rd.  We will approach the drive with a period 

of reflection on all that God has given us and consideration on what we 

are called to give back to support our church and its mission.  The results 

of the Annual Pledge Drive will inform our preparation of plans and the 

budget that will support them. 

 

Barbara Peratta has 

moved with her   

family from Texas to 

Bluffton, SC.       

Barbara is in a brand new assisted 

living facility just ten minutes from 

family.  Her new address is: 

 

Canterfield of Bluffton 

Barbara Peratta, Room 316 

567 N. Okatie Highway 

Ridgeland, SC 29936 


